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26th September 2018   

  

  

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  

  

Curriculum Evening – Wednesday 3rd October 2018  

Remove, Lower Four and Upper Four 

  

We write to invite you to, and provide further detail on, our forthcoming Curriculum Evening 

for parents. The format for the evening will be:  

  

 Introduction by Mr Barnes including our BYOD policy and current development 

 items  

 A talk on e-safety by Mr Beasley  

 Mr Roughsedge will provide an overview on how your daughter can embed higher 

 order thinking skills into her learning.  
 Mrs Gribbens will share with you how Mathematics is taught within the College, 

 including the importance of reading  
 Ms Coubrough-Barnett will provide information on Learning Support and exams 

 access  arrangements  
 Mr Barnes will finish off the evening by looking ahead at the curriculum and choices 

 you and your daughters will have as they move up through the College  

  

The evening will take place in the College Hall, starting at 19:00. The presentations will last 

no more than one hour, and will be followed by an opportunity to socialise and talk to members 

of the Senior Leadership Team and colleagues after the presentations.  

  

We look forward to welcoming you to the College and, as always, please do not hesitate to 

make contact if you have any queries or concerns.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Howard Barnes  
 

Mr Howard Barnes  

Director of Studies 


